LETTER OF INTENT TO BID

(Must be received electronically at srodatz@alsde.edu by 4 p.m. on February 12, 2019)

DATE:

Eric G. Mackey

Interim State Superintendent of Education
c/o State Textbook Office

Alabama State Department of Education
Post Office Box 302101

Montgomery, Alabama 36130-2101

Dear Dr. Mackey:

This letter is to inform you that the company listed below will submit a bid and will participate in the
2019-2020 Alabama adoption of textbooks for Mathematics, Health and/or PE

COMPANY
ADDRESS
Post Office or Street Address
City State Zip Code
E-MAIL
PHONE NUMBER FAX NUMBER

NAME OF OFFICIAL

TITLE OF OFFICIAL

SIGNATURE OF OFFICIAL



mailto:srodatz@alsde.edu

